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1 April 2019 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  
 

Logo and QR Code of Charitable Lottery Event 

 

This letter aims to inform you the new administrative measure concerning 

the captioned subject to be implemented in April 2019. 

 

According to the Gambling Regulations (Cap. 148A), condition no. 3 of 

lottery licence requires that every lottery ticket shall: 

 

(a) be numbered serially and no such number shall be repeated in respect 

of the same lottery; 

 

(b) state the licence number under which it is issued; 

 

(c) state the price at which it is sold; 

 

(d) state the number, nature and value of the main prizes available in the 

lottery; 

 

(e) state the date and manner in which the numbers of the winning tickets 

shall be published after the draw of the lottery; and 

 

(f) state the manner in which prizes may be claimed. 

 

To facilitate the public in identifying whether a charitable lottery event 

has been approved by the public officer, a logo is introduced with effect from 1 April 

2019.  The logo, as well as a QR code connecting to the fund-raising activities page 

of GovHK, must be printed on lottery tickets of charitable lottery events (for lottery 

licence applications received and approved by the public officer in and after April 2019).  

This office will provide the licensees concerned the logo and the QR code. 

 



 
 

    
 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 2117 3694. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed) 

 

(Hugo LAW) 

for Public officer appointed by 

the Secretary for Home Affairs 


